
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
14 September 2023  
  
  

Dear Families,  
  
  

Year 5 Parent Meeting  
Friday 22 September from 8.30 - 9am  

  
We would like to invite you to a meeting for parents and carers on Friday 22 September from 8.30am - 
9am in the school hall. The meeting is to discuss your child’s learning and progress in school and at home. 
We will cover homework expectations, how to use Reading Plus and SATS Bootcamp.   
  

It is vital that school and home work together and we ask that you are present to ensure your child 
achieves their full potential in Year 5.  
  
Refreshments will be provided.  
  
We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support,  

  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

A Stephenson       Z Bashir  

  
Miss A Stephenson & Miss Z Bashir   
Year 5 Class Teachers  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 


